
 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED FY 2023-2025 DBE GOAL  

 

Gwinnett County Transit (GCT) in accordance with regulations of the U.S. Department of 
Transportation (DOT), 49 CFR Part 26, hereby announces its Fiscal Year 2023-2025 goal of 6.71% 
for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation on contracts assisted by the Federal 
Transit Administration (FTA). 

 

The GCT DBE goal is based on demonstrable evidence of the availability of ready, willing and 
able DBEs relative to all businesses that are ready, willing and able to participate on FTA-assisted 
contracts. The DBE goal reflects the level of DBE participation that would be expected on transit 
contracts absent of the effects of discrimination. 

 

The proposed DBE goal and its methodology was reviewed at a virtual webinar on May 19, 2022 
and during an in-person DBE seminar held on July 21, 2022. All interested stakeholders are 
invited to request a copy of the presentations. Questions or comments should be directed to 
Ms. Loammi Aviles, Transit Section Manager, via phone at (770) 822-7444 or email at 
loammi.aviles@gwinnettcounty.com.   
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